



Email: info@ottershawforum.com Website: www.ottershawforum.com

ONF SC Minutes 9th June 2022, Runnymede Room 7pm

Present: Julie Last , Bob Oliver, Gemma Pickett, Thomas Gundacker, Brian Williams.

Apologies: Nigel Eastment, Hannah Lane, Jane Tilley.

Minutes of the meeting held on 26th May were approved.

Communications - Julie advised that due to commitments with the Jubilee village event she would pick this up again next week. Gemma reported that the questionnaire for the school children was still being worked on. Some amendments were discussed and noted.

ACTION: Gemma

Planning Applications - All current applications had been covered. It was however noted that a planning application was in for 2 HGV depots in the Addlestone/Weybridge trading estate. There is concern that this will increase HGV traffic in the Ottershaw area. It was suggested that this be raised on social media and SC was encouraged to review and individually comment.

Finance - The last two remaining invoices had been submitted to RBC but not acknowledged at the time of the meeting. Bob would chase if this did not progress in near future. The Village Hall had been made aware of the situation.

Studies & Support –

1. Design Coding. The SC accepted the Version 4 document subject to Thomas providing his comment. **Afternote: ThG Comments received and SC comments sent to AECOM 21st June.**
2. HNA. Action remained outstanding for SC HNA comments and discussion with AECOM. This would be addressed within the next month, subject to resources.

ACTION: Bob & Brian

Upcoming Plan Activities (Next 3 Months) – Nothing additional to note at present.

Website noting to report

AOB

The meeting was closed at 8:20